
May & June 2017  

Save the Date!   
Art from the Heart Art Walk 
Please join us for our Art Walk on 
Monday and Tuesday, May 22 & 23 at 
12:45 pm. Join us in the lobby to 
experience your child’s Masterpiece 
Memories. Not only wil l  you 
experience a wondrous gallery of 
incredible artwork, you will get the 
chance to bid on very popular Parking 
Lot Princess/Prince spots for next 
year.   
 

Your child has been working with 
Teacher Denise since January on their 
masterpieces. This show is the apex of 
their creation and we can’t wait for you 
to experience it!  If you would like to 
donate to Art From the Heart, all 
proceeds will benefit this specialized 
STEM program. And your child will 
love to see a ’SOLD’ sign on their 
masterpiece too!  See Specialist tabs 
on our website for details. Parents and 

friends are welcome.  
 

Let’s Party   
Tour Incentive—We are getting closer to 
a full roster...we know that your referrals 
are our greatest compliment and 
assistants to filling our rosters. If you know 
of anyone who would like to join our 
preschool family, please ask them to give 
us a call and come in for a tour.  With that 
we hope you are having fun with our tour 
incentive program...remember for every 
tour, we all win!  Hurry, offer ends on June 
2! See poster in lobby for updates. If you 
do send us a tour, please check your email 

(and spam file) for your special treat.  ♥ 
 

Time for School—9:30 am 
Parents, keep up the good work by 
being on time for school – we only 
have 7 weeks left and your teachers 
want to make every moment count 
with your child! Likewise, 1 pm is pick-

up time.  
 

Tuition Request Envelopes 
All 2017-2018 tuition paperwork will be 
given to you by May 2. Look for your 
envelope in your child’s class file 
folder. Please fill out the paperwork 

and return it in the same envelope by 
June 2. Please note: the new tuition 
payment procedure in your letter. Any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to ask.  
You may use the white tuition box 
located outside the office for your 

paperwork.  

 
The Last Scholastic Order! 
Thank you for supporting your child’s 
literacy. This year’s last order will be in 
your child’s cubby the week of May 15. 
Internet & paper orders due on Friday, 
May 26. This is an inexpensive way to 
fill those ‘mom, I am bored’ moments 
that happen every summer...while 
improving your child’s reading and 
language skills.  
 

In combination with this last order and 
just in time to clear your bookshelves 
of gently loved books, the Scholastic 
book club committee will host our last 
Book Donation & Swap June 5,6,8 & 9. 
Drop off books to the lobby on June 5 
& 6 and you and your child can take 
books on June 8 & 9.  Leftovers will be 

donated. 
 

Field Day Party Tuesday, June 13 
ITBP is partnering with the Dizzy’s 
Tumblebus this year to give your child 
a spectacular experience to send them 
off ready to have fun this summer!  
The release form sign-up sheet will be 
at your child’s sign-in/out book for easy 
convenience after Mother’s Day. Your 
child’s participation is optional. Check 
out their website for a preview of fun: 
www.dizzys-tumblebus.com ♥ 
 

PLG Service Extended  
Your awesome PLG’s are extending 
their service to Thursday, June 8 
because we have been so blessed  to 
have all of these new babies—Praise 
the Lord! We want to say thank you for 
all the days you have stood out in the 
miserable weather to help your fellow 
preschool families. You are awesome: 
Jessica, Dandi, Eun Young, Karen, 
Alissa, Lora, Sujin, Lindsay, and 
Lindsey, Thank you Ladies!  ♥ 

Parent Phone Number 
We can’t stress enough how important 
it is to use your parent phone number 
425-305-4753 to relay messages to 
your teacher or the office. This direct 
number  bypasses the phone 
switchboard.  This will result in getting 
your message to the classroom as 

soon as possible.  

 

Your Child’s File Folder 
Don’t forget to take home the 
information and artwork in your child’s 
file folder/cubby daily. There is a great 
deal of information this time of year in 
regards to paperwork, special 
occasions and due dates.  We will 
return your child’s office paperwork the 
last week of school as well. Don’t miss 

out!   
 

Substitute Teachers Needed for 
2017-2018 
Do you enjoy working with small 
children and want to earn some pocket 
money while your child is at school?  
Being an ITBP Substitute Teacher is 
easy and fun.  Just stop by the office 

and see Kathryn for more details.  
 

May Tuition 
This month is your LAST tuition 

payment for the 2016-2017 school 

year. Thank you!   
 

School Closure Make-up Days 
Due to our wild and wooly weather this 
school year, we have two Tuesdays to  
make up for TUESDAY STUDENTS 
ONLY.   
 
First make-up day is Friday, June 9 
for Tuesday students only. 
 
Second make-up day is Monday, 
June 12 for Tuesday Students only. 
 

Everyone joins us on Tuesday, June 
13  for our annual All School Field Day 
Party & last day of preschool. ♥ 

 

 

I know that I am loved at…..The Last Monthly News for the School year!    



Dear Dads, Moms, Grandparents, Uncles & Aunts:  

To My Parents—A Ticket for Life 
By Wanda Oleson 

Bandage scraped knees. Kiss away fears. Watch their 

heartbreak and dry their tears.  

Teach them to know what’s right and what’s wrong.  

Show them how to be gentle and when to be strong. 

Tell them you love them, and then let it show.  

That’s the easiest part of helping them grow.  

There needs to be discipline, but don’t over do it.  

Praise and encouragement strengthens their spirit. 

Show them respect for their feelings and thoughts. 

They should know their important,  

self worth can’t be bought.  

Show them patience and always be kind.  

Developing minds make mistakes time to time.  

Teach them to be the best they can be.  

When they’re happy within,  

WHAT A RIDE LIFE CAN BE!  

Wishing all of you a very Special Mother’s & Father’s 

Day filled with love, laughter and God’s Grace. 

Blessings and Love, Kathryn and Staff  

 

May  
 

   

May  1 Last tuition payment due for this year 
 
May 1-5  - National Teacher Appreciation Week 
 

May 4  Bunnies Field Trips 
 

May  8  Mother’s Day Teas Celebrations 
 *NO PLG service on May  1 & 12*  
           
May 14  Happy Mother’s Day!    
  
May  15  Scholastic Books Order out 
 
May 18  Bears Field Trip  
 

May 22 & 23    Masterpiece Memories Art Walk 
                 @ 12:45 pm in the lobby 
 

May 26   Scholastic Book Orders due 
 
 

May 30  Memorial Day—No School   
    
 

June 
 

June 2 2017-2018  Tuition & forms due 
 
June 5-9 Book Donation & Swap 
 
June 8  Last day of PLG service—Thank you! 
 
June 9  Lions, Hippos, Elephant  Graduation 
  10 am in Sanctuary. Celebration at  
  Beaver Lake Park (Ball fields) 
June 9    1st Make-Up day—Tuesday Students only 
 

June 12  2nd Make-Up day—Tuesday Students  
                                                            only 
 

June  13   Last day of School—Party for all students 
                   **Take home all file folder paperwork &  
                  Emergency kit (or you can donate it) 
 

June 18  Happy Father’s Day!  
 

June 26  2017-2018 Class confirmation  
                to our Lions, Hippo & Elephant students 

 
Please check the website regularly for updates and 
important information throughout the summer. 
 

www.inthebeginningpreschool.org 

 

A Enormous Thank you to the all of our  
volunteers who gave so generously  your 
time, talents and most of all, love to your 
child’s class and teachers throughout the 

school year. 

In your honor the Preschool Staff will be  
making a donation in each of your names to: 

St. Jude’s Research Children’s Hospital.   

♥ 

  


